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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Modrall <rsmodrall@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 07, 2015 3:22 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
As a long time fisherman of Lake Almanor and an avid outdoorsman I strongly urge you 
and the State Water Resources Control Board to do everything in your power to not 
install the thermal curtain in Lake Almanor. This is a COLD WATER FISHERY and it 
will destroy the quality of fishing at this lake. I have 5 Grandsons ages 6-13 and they 
spend a lot of time with me enjoying this wonderful lake with the chance of catching a 
fish of a life time. I remember well when my oldest grandchild dreaming of catching his 
first Big Brown Trout and he finally did a beautiful 3# and the joy and excitement was 
worth a million dollars! Please don't take this small joy away from us. I am a disabled 
senior VET and can no longer walk the streams and rivers and lake fishing in my boat is 
all I have left to enjoy the great outdoors. Think very hard about our future generations 
and what will be left for them.  
Sincerely, 
 
Ronald A. Modrall 


